
Newsletter 

  

13th November - Those from Marcham and Dis-
trict Who Served in World War 1 

Mike Hoath 

 

Mike is well-known in the village and has taken a great interest 
in the people that served in the armed services from Marcham 
and district in the 1914-18 war. We look forward to hearing the 
results of his researches 

Refreshments will be served from 7:30 p.m. and the meeting 
will start at 7:45 p.m. 

 

Subscription Payments Stay at Same Rate 

If you have not yet paid for please remember to bring your 
cheque book (or cash) to renew your subscription. We are 
pleased to say that subscription rates remain unchanged for 
2018-19: 

Single £12, Family £21  
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7th November at 2:30 p.m. 

The archiving project continues 

at Manor Farm Boardroom on 

Wednesday  7th of November , 

where the group will continue 

to catalogue the contents that 

we have.  Last month Elizabeth 

Whitehouse brought along 

some of the extensive family 

history research that she has 

conducted in the village. Please 

come along, if you have time, 

and discover what secrets  we 

have  left to discover amongst 

our documents. 

 

Monthly Archiving Project Continues 
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Last year, sadly, we had to cancel our 

Christmas social due to bad weather. 

We very much hope that the weather 

will be kinder this year, so please put 

this year’s date in your diary now  - 

Tuesday 11th of December. We will be 

meeting at All Saints Church. More de-

tails to follow. 

Date for your Diary 


